
Queen Mary School – Mumbai 
Form 10 (2023-24) 

 
Circular No: 13/2023-24                       29

th
 March,2023. 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

This is to inform that there will be a farewell party for the Form 10 (2022-2023 batch)  

students on 31st of March, as such it will be non-instructional day. 

 

Students may come at 11:30 a.m. for the farewell party. 

 

Venue:   Lambert Hall 

Theme:   Starry Night 

Dress code:   

 Students may dress up decently according to the theme. 

 Refrain from wearing revealing clothes. 

 Dress appropriately according to the school environment. 

Other instructions: 

 Students will be sent back if not dressed appropriately 

 Mobile phones are not allowed 

 Very light make-up allowed 

 Students to leave the school premises latest by 2:45 p.m. 

 

Thank You. 
 
 
Ms. G. Mathias 

Principal 

 


